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Overview 

● THS continues to work with students and families through the Continuity of Learning 
Plan.  Staff are focusing on essential standards and learning targets while being mindful 
of the rigor and quantity of work to be completed.  Instructional methods continue to 
evolve in this environment to meet students needs.  

● Staff participated in a professional development session arranged by Mrs. Burzynski on 
May 6th.  Mia Chimel of CESA 9 provided a variety of instructional frameworks and tools 
that are beneficial to students in multiple learning environments including distance/virtual 
environments.  Staff discussed these tools in small groups and planned to implement 
some of the strategies with students the following day. 

● Students and parents received the Semester 2 Pass/No Pass grading information.  The 
response from families has been positive.  

● We continue to thank our parents for their partnership and support when working with 
students.  They have been great to work with and have been committed to assisting 
teaching and supporting learning for their children.  We could not do it without them. 

 
 
 
April 2020 - Students of the Month 
Joseph Jones 9 
Brynnen Stefan 9 
Decoma Austin 10 
Amalie Kurth 10 
Trey Baalke 11 
Dellana Graeber 11 
Caleb Lund 12 
Katrina Kapellusch 12 


